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	Sheltering MEETING MINUTES
SRPEDD – 88 Broadway – Taunton, MA
June 17, 2019 10:30 AM Meeting Minutes




	Members Present
Robin Chapell, Walpole P.H.
Rick Ferreira, TEMA
Rachel Fleck, MEMA
Michael Walker, BCREPC
Edward Blanchard, ARC


	Guests Present




	Support Staff Present
Kevin Ham, SRPEDD



	
	
	


1. Welcome: Ms. Chapell opened the meeting at 10:30 AM
2. Approval of 04/01/19 Meeting Minutes:  A motion was made and seconded to approve the May 6, 2019 meeting minutes. Voted unanimously.

3. Public Comment:  None.
4.   FFY17 & FFY18 Budget Update:  Mr. Ham mentioned that we are expecting an extension of FFY17 funding through the end of December. There is $3,666.95 remaining in FFY 17 Not Allocated. Mr. Ham mentioned that there is another approximately $3,200 in under-budget projects such as functional needs cots, and portable generators. There is $13,273 remaining in FFY 18 Not Allocated. The expected FFY 19 budget for Mass Care is approximately $70,000.
5.   Old Business: 
a. Portable Isolation Unit update (KH):  Mr. Ham said that Ms. Cooper-Zack is out on medical leave, and Mr. Ham is working with her subordinate to finalize dates for the training.
b. Shelter Trailer Inventories: Mr. Ham said they are still collecting shelter inventories from regional partners. Mr. Walker mentioned that the BCREPC is looking at transitioning Connex boxes to trailers. Mr. Blanchard stated that a large issue he sees is a lack of non-standard cots such as functional need cots, bariatric cots, medical cots, etc. Mr. Walker said he’s distributed the functional needs cots throughout the Cape Connex boxes. Mr. Ham stated that SRAC put a 50-person trailer in Bourne which could be extended to a 100-person unit as a potential future project.
c. Shelter Academy: Mr. Ham indicated that a copy of the draft minutes from the previous Training and Exercise and Planning meeting where this request was tabled. The subcommittee read the draft minutes and discussed strategies to seek project approval. Ms. Fleck and Mr. Ham will confirm via e-mail with MEMA that this project does not overlap with their offerings and priorities and send the request back to the Training and Exercise and Planning subcommittee. Mr. Blanchard offered support from Red Crosses future Americorps volunteers to help with the project as well. Mr. Ham noted that this would likely be on the August 1 agenda, and that members of the subcommittee are welcome to attend as subject matter experts.
6. Updates:   
a. Medical Surge: Ms. Fleck had no update on Medical Surge.
7. Next Meeting:  The next meeting will be held on August 12, 2019 at 10:00 AM at the SRPEDD Office.
8. Meeting Adjourn: The meeting adjourned at 11:30 AM.
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